
 

 
10/7/24 Home Learning Class F 

 
Our topic this half term is ‘The Sea’ and this week we have: 

 

Finished off our learning about the Rainbow Fish. Reception had a go at writing some speech bubbles at 

different points throughout the story. They made him talk to a selection of different characters for 

example the octopus, little blue fish and the star fish.  

As it is plastic free month, we all discussed the importance of using less plastic. We read a story about 

what happened to the animals when plastic accidently gets into the sea. The class then had a go at 

creating a poster to promote being plastic free.  

This week in PE the children have been busy practicing for sports day and have enjoyed taking part in a 

variety of races.  

2 Year Olds 

This week we are reading the story called ‘The Lighthouse Keeper's Lunch’. We have enjoyed making 

different items of lunch from our playdough, making fish from our small parts and drawing lighthouses. 

We have also enjoyed singing lots of our favourite sea songs and rhymes. 

 

Home Learning 

Reception 

Towards the end of the week, we have begun learning about ‘The Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch’ a story 

written by Ronda and David Armitage. For home learning help an adult to prepare a lunch that could be 

eaten by the lighthouse keeper.   

Reading 

Your child is bringing home books linked to the phase 4 tricky words which they have learnt in phonics. 

We expect the children to read at home at least 3 times a week. Please write in their reading record books 

when you read at home.  

Nursery (3 and 4 year olds) 

Towards the end of the week, we have begun learning about ‘The Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch’ a story 

written by Ronda and David Armitage. For home learning help an adult to prepare a lunch that could be 

eaten by the lighthouse keeper.   

Reading 

Share a book together. You could choose a book from home or there are books at school which you can 

borrow. 

Please complete by 17th July 2024 


